
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

  At the 14 December 2017 meeting of the Council and in 

response to question 5.10 on the Davidson’s Mains 

roundabout, the Convener said “it is intended to consult with 

the local community and other stakeholders over possible 

improvements to the roundabout in spring next year.” 

Question (1) Why was a consultation on changes not progressed within 

the timescale originally advised? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the latest timetable for this consultation to take 

place? 

Answer (2)  
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